
From: Penny Green (sqdncfan@gmail.com)

To: sqdncfan@gmail.com

Date: Saturday, November 25, 2023 at 10:28 PM EST

Below is a message from Caller Bobby Keefe. He has given me permission to share 
this with you.

I am having some health issues,  I have a tumor growing in my left lung and it is 
compressing an airway to the left side.  As yet they have not determined what it is, 
testing is on going & I have leukemia.  They can't operate to remove it because of the 
surgery I had in 2014 on the right side for cancer, they said I would not be able to 
breathe at all if surgically removed.  I think we are headed toward radiation.  I had 
another scan this past Monday and will see my oncologist on the 27th, hope he will 
have some answers for me. 

Bobby is a caller in the northeast area of Florida. If you would like to send cards, his 
address is P. O. Box 215, Raiford, Florida 32083 - rarden50@gmail.com - 904-263-
9154.

You are receiving this email because of your involvement in square and round dancing. 
If you no longer wish to receive these emails, please respond and indicate 
Unsubscribe.

--

Penny T. Green
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